
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City of Naples 
Public Notice 

 
Please take notice that the City Council of the City of Naples will conduct an 

attorney-client session at its Workshop Meeting on Tuesday, January 16, 2001, at 1:30 

p.m., in the City Council Chamber, 735 Eighth Street South, Naples, Florida.  The 

purpose is to discuss settlement negotiations or strategy related to litigation expenditures 

in the administrative case of City of Naples v. Collier County Water-Sewer District and 

State of Florida Department of Environmental Protection (OGC File No. 00-1366), State 

of Florida Department of Environmental Protection.  The following persons may or will 

be present: Mayor Bonnie R. MacKenzie; Vice Mayor Joseph Herms, Council Members 

Gary Galleberg, William MacIlvaine, Fred Tarrant, Penny Taylor, and Tamela Wiseman; 

City Manager Kevin Rambosk; City Attorney Roetzel & Andress Co., L.P.A. by Beverly 

Grady and Robert Pritt; and a certified court reporter of AAF Reporting.  Estimated time 

for this session is 45 minutes.  At the conclusion of the session, the meeting shall be 

reopened.   


